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To our returning students, WELCOME BACK.  To our new students,  
WELCOME.  We are excited to work with you this spring and I am hoping 
you will take advantage of the academic, social, and personal support that RSS 
offers; after all, access without support is not a real opportunity.  Upon regis-
tering for classes, you have access to an amazing educational journey and your 
potential and ability to gain knowledge by being a student at UAF makes your 
educational experience a time worth remembering.  Consider utilizing re-
sources that are available to you at UAF such as your academic advisor, tutor-
ing, supplemental instruction, student clubs and social gatherings.   We are 
glad you have joined our RSS family and we hope you will succeed in your 
educational journey.  Let us use this renewed sense of energy during this spring 
semester to help us reach our own successes.  See you at the RSS Open House 
where you can make connections and discover ways to strengthen the journey! 
 

Join us for our RSS Open House to welcome in 
a new semester! 

Thursday, Jan 22nd at 5:00 PM 
RSS Gathering Room 

Brooks Building 
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Have you applied 


